
Art of Inquiry LLC 
Student Code of Conduct 

 
Dear Student, 
 
Welcome to the Art of Inquiry. We are a community of people interested in developing systems 
thinking and big picture skills via asking questions and having deep philosophical discussions 
about space, astrobiology, cognition and artificial intelligence.  
Before you join our classes and activities, please read and agree to our code of conduct: 
 

● We assume that you actually want to be here.  
○ If you are not interested, you are welcome to leave - otherwise, it would be 

awkward for you and distracting for other participants.   
 

● We expect your parents or guardians to be around during online sessions, to observe 
the classes and help you with technical issues, as needed.  
 

● Do not share personal information (email, address, phone, social media, photos etc) in 
public chat, in writing, or by voice.  
 

● Please share your questions in chat in a friendly and thoughtful manner.  
 

● Do not spam in chat.  
○ This means, do not ask the same question several times; do not use more than a 

couple of emoticons at a time; do not use all capital letters;  do not go off-topic. 
In short, do not do anything that doesn't contribute to the discussion and 
distracts others from participating in the class. 
 

● Do not annotate on the slides and whiteboard, unless the teacher invites you to do so. 
 

● When renaming yourself in Zoom, please keep your actual name as a part of your new 
name, for attendance purposes ( otherwise, if I do not recognize you, you may get stuck 
in the Waiting room forever). For example, “Owen the best trilobite” works if your name 
is Owen :) 
 

● Do not share your Zoom link to the classes with anyone.  
 
Thank you for following our Code of Conduct. I look forward to seeing you in the class! 
 
Julia Brodsky, 
www.artofinquiry.net 


